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NEWS RELEASE: IMMEDIATE 
 
Contact: Jennifer Achenbach 800-864-7611 
  Manager, Marketing & Communications 
 
ACEC members invited to 85th Annual Meeting Drive-Through Sept. 11 
 
POSTVILLE – Allamakee-Clayton Electric Cooperative will hold its 85th annual meeting 
Monday, September 11, from 1:30-6:30 p.m. at the Postville headquarters. The meeting will be 
held in a drive-through format.  
 
The Board of Directors and employees invite all Co-op members to participate in the annual 
meeting. Each member will have the opportunity to vote, receive a complimentary gift and take 
home a hot to-go meal. In addition, the Cooperative's Tesla Model 3 electric vehicle will be on 
display for members interested in or considering an EV. Please enter through the south entrance, 
where a board member will direct you.  
  
Cooperative members received their ballots in their annual report, mailed in mid-August. Those 
who didn’t receive their annual report can contact the Co-op office at 800-864-7611. Members 
can vote by mail or during the annual meeting drive-through. Candidates for the Board are: 
 

District A – Michael D. Gibbs, incumbent; Cindy Heffern, incumbent; Randy Hover; 
Mark Kruse; 
District C – Robert Camp; Greg Formanek, incumbent.  
 

The Board of Directors will elect board officer positions during their September board meeting. 
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